

SOUTH AFRICA SCHOOLS ATHLETICS

GENERAL SECRETARY: PEPPI OLEVANO

Cell: ++27 (0)82- 550 7032 SOUTH AFRICA.

E-Mail: peppi@telkomsa.net Web Site: http://www.schoolathletics.info

25 April 2018

ATTENTION:

SA SCHOOLS PROVINCES ATHLETICS SOUTH AFRICA DEPARTMENT OF BASIC EDUCATION SCHOOL PRINCIPALS

Ref: COSSASA-Cancel

Re: CANCELLATION OF THE SA SCHOOLS TRACK & FIELD TEAM TO THE 2018 COSSASA CHAMPIONSHIPS.

Dear Mr/Me

It is with great disappointment to SASA and all Schools, Athletes, Couches and Parents that we must announce the cancellation of the SA Schools Athletics Track & Field Team to the COSSASA Championships in Francistown, Botswana for the period 4-10 May 2018.

Factors that played a major role in this cancellation and the failure to send the SA Schools Team to the COSSASA Championships in Botswana are; Logistics, Red Tape, Finances and Timeframes.

We trust you will find this in order.

Yours Sincerely

PEPPI OLEVANO

(General Secretary, S.A. Schools Athletics)